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Comments: To Whom it May Concern:  

 

My family has been going to Holland Lake for 25 years.  My husband &amp; I, our children &amp; their families

enjoy every summer there (we call it Memory Lake), our granddaughter was proposed to at the falls, a grandson

was married at the lake &amp; my husband's parents celebrated their 60 wedding anniversary at the lodge.  We

just returned from a 15 day vacation at the lake as we do every year &amp; met some wonderful people enjoying

their vacation at their most favorite recreational site.

 

We are very concerned &amp; against the proposed Holland Lake Expansion Complex being considered.  It

would be very harmful to the area &amp; ruin the pristine Holland Lake that so many people love &amp; enjoy.

Large corporations come to our beautiful state &amp; force local people out of the area with their ideas of nothing

but "making money".

 

The Forest Service should consider the tax paying citizens that want Montana to stay Montana.  I appreciate your

time &amp; consideration.

 

Julie Gibson  


